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Comments: I do not agree with the proposed East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange. I strongly agree with

the public land advocate comments made at the Commons in Bozeman, in various news articles and the official

comments submitted to the NFS on this issue. The pattern of the NFS not being more rigorous in securing and

protecting public access is not acceptable. Steep high alpine trails are no substitute for access to lower altitude

stream bottom lands, nor is ceding public road access to the Sweetwater Creek trailhead.


